EAA
CHAPTER 725
MINUTES NOVEMBER 3, 2024
Meeting called to order about 1pm.
Two new members: Mike and Lisa.
Pacific Aviation open house was last Friday.
Jim Hammel was nominated and voted in to stay in club treasurer position.
Christmas dinner will a Toy For Tots donation. Also there will be a White Elephant gift exchange.
Voted for the 2meats dinner with choice of Beef and Pork for 25$ each. There is a bar but it is pay as
you order.
501c3 topic: We are currently a 501c4. We first need to amend our Articles of Incorporation to include
language for proceeding with becoming a 501¢3. Motion made and voted in for us to draft this new
language with the help of national EAA lawyer.
Discussion of flying and owning an airplane compared to our local EAA annual membership fee. A
motion was made to increase our fee to $30 per year which passed. Meeting donations are encouraged
at around 5% each meeting.

19 members in attendance.

Meeting adjourned around 2:15pm.



